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Elevated Guideway construction starts on December 15  
December 13, 2021 

 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood building the elevated guideway that 
connects VCC-Clark Station to the Great Northern Way Station. On December 15, construction of the elevated 
guideway will start. This work involves drilling piles, the construction of 21 columns that support the guideway, and 
finishing with the installation of horizontal supports and slabs. Work is expected to be completed by end of 2022.  

Residents and businesses in the area may experience some noise and vibration during construction activities, traffic 
congestion, possible temporary road closures and reduced street parking, speed limits, and travel lanes. Please plan 
extra time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs. Check out our Project 
video for more details on how we are building the Elevated Guideway. The orange shaded area on map below 
illustrates the elevated guideway. 
 
Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. BSPC will 
share more specific timeframes in advance of the work happening. For the most current details, visit 
www.broadwaysubway.ca. 
 

 

mailto:broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fLyA3c3O41Q
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
• December 15, 2021 until the end 

of 2022 

  

Hours of Work* 
• Monday to Friday, 6 a.m. to 10 p.m. 
• Occasional nightwork may be required.  
 

  
Traffic  
• Earl Finning Way is reduced to a 

single lane, eastbound only.  
• No parking: 

o From the beginning of January 
2022 to April 2023: Along 
the north side of Great Northern 
Way from 565 Great Northern 
Way west to Thornton St. 

o For about 2-months beginning 
early January 2022: Along Earl 
Finning Way, Foley, and 
Fraser streets.  

o For about 4-weeks along 
Carolina Street for utility work 
starting in mid-January. 

o Drivers are encouraged to use 
existing parkades. 

  
Impacts/Interruptions 
• Access for all abilities will be maintained to 

residences, businesses, and services.  
• People travelling or living in the area may 

notice an increase in construction vehicles.  
• Expect elevated noise during the 

excavation process. 
 

 

We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood and on 
your property. Thank you in advance for your patience. Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the 
location of the work can be viewed on a map at: broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/.  

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities are 
underway and continues to follow the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC. 
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